
 
 

 

 
 

April 9, 2024 

 

CORRECTION TO AMOUNT OF EXTERNAL AUDITOR SERVICE FEES 

The amount of ‘All Other Fees’ within the total external auditor service fees paid by NFI Group 
Inc. (“NFI”) to NFI’s external auditor for the year ended December 31, 2023, shown in NFI’s 
Annual Information Form dated and filed on March 14, 2024, was inadvertently incorrectly stated. 
The amount of such fees should have been C$0 and not C$3,212,018. The correct fees are shown 
in the table below. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 Fiscal 2023 Fiscal 2022 

Audit Fees C$2,847,517 C$2,701,288 

Audit-Related Fees C$2,497 C$0 

Taxation Fees  C$362,004 C$311,544 

All Other Fees  C$0 C$50,997 

Total Fees C$3,212,018 C$3,063,829 


